


Dear House Finance Committee members:

I'm writing to express my unqualified support for HB25, which stipulates that a woman shall have access to 
twelve months of contraception regardless of her insurance provider.

Please vote in favor of this legislation, which stipulates sound and proactive public health policy.

Best regards,

Cindy Lelake 
Anchorage 



Dear Finance Committee,

I am not able to testify in person on April 17th at the LIO.  Please use the email below as part of public 
testimony.  Thank you.

I’m am writing in support of HB 25, legislation that would require insurance companies to cover one full 
year of birth control rather than simply one month or quarter.   

The necessity of getting to the pharmacy once per month or quarterly, especially when one is working a 
full time job, has one or more children to take care of, and/or lives rurally, is challenging at best.  Birth 
control functions only when taken consistently and properly and any help that we can give parents to ease 
their family planning makes sense.  It also is better for our economy as it decreases the costs of unintended 
pregnancy.  It is good news that the rate of abortions is decreasing.  It is even better news that we can help 
decrease it even more by allowing parents, and women, the ability to purchase birth control for an entire 
year, thus eliminating gaps in service when they have to purchase it more often.

Thank you for your support of this bill.

Catherine Coward
Anchorage, AK
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